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Green Note: As a customer, you have enormous
power to help launch the sustainable packaging
movement. Many companies are now exploring ways
to maximize non-toxic recyclable and compostable
packaging content. Consider contacting the
companies you purchase products from and ask them
to  switch to 100% sustainable packaging. Most
companies really listen to their customers - you'll be
surprised how many respond (and you may receive
some great coupons for your trouble!)
(globalstewards.org)

The Prairie Elders will meet on Tuesday, June 23,
from 1:30pm to 3:30pm at Prairie.  June’s topic of
discussion will be, “Eighty Is The New Forty?!”
Contact Rosemary Dorney (238-4382) or Donna
Murdoch (238-3802) or to arrange a ride.

The Humanist Union's next meeting will be held on
Sunday, July 19.  Please note the change of date.  The
meeting will start with a potluck lunch at 11:45,
followed by a presentation by Andy Somers about
Ireland called “A Terrible Beauty is Born.”

Mark your calendars!  The annual joint service with
the Free Congregation of Sauk County will be held
on Sunday, July 26, at Park Hall, the Free
Congregation's beautiful meeting house in Sauk City.
There will be a picnic afterward! (A viewing of this
year's Ware Lecture by Cornell West will be held in
Prairie's Meeting House for those who can't attend the
service in Sauk City.)

Announcements

Make Music Madison June 21, 2015

Prairie UU Society Bond of Union

We, the members of Prairie, wish to associate ourselves
together in a religious community which affirms that we

share a common humanity, that we need one another, and
that our futures are inescapably bound together. Together

we would expand our intellectual horizons, enrich our
sensory experiences, and deepen our emotional

sensitivities. We would sharpen our ethical awareness and
broaden our sense of social responsibility. We would stand

tall in our quest for integrity of life, yet not at others'
expense. As the prairie stretches out until it becomes one
with the sky, let us reach out to touch and be one with the

natural world, and with one another.       

Today's Order of Service

Pre-Prelude: “Horn Quartet #4: 1. Allegro, 2. Andante, 3.
Allegro con brio,” by Kerry Turner. Performed by Dafydd
Bevil, Isaac Julian, Paul Litterio, and John Wunderlin.

Welcome: Barbara Park

Prelude: “The Ash Grove,” performed by the Continental
Drifters (Rosemarie Lester, accordion, Ruth Calden,
recorder).

Prairie Choir:  Directed by Barbara Park, accompanied by
Carl Wacker

“Each Step I Take,” by Wally Kleucher
“One More Step,” by Joyce Poley
“Freedom is Coming,” South African 20th Century song

Children's Songs:

“Make New Friends”
“Farewell, Good Friends”

Marcia Johnson, keyboard

“Solveig's Song” from Peer Gynt by Edvard Grieg
“Embraceable You,” by George and Ira Gershwin

Paula Pachciarz, vocal

“Thanksgiving Eve,” by Bob Franke.  Carl Wacker
accompanies on guitar.
“Honor Them All,” by Janice Ian – a capella

Lynn Curie and Paula Pachciarz, vocal duet

“Closer to Fine,” by the Indigo Girls

Singalong led by Dan Proud, Mary Mullen, and Carl
Wacker:

“This Little Light of Mine” p. 63
“Will the Circle be Unbroken” p. 98
“Amazing Grace” p. 31

Daniel Haug, accordion 

“Merry-Go-Round of Life (Howl's Moving Castle
theme),” by Joe Hisaishi.

Offertory:  “Lili Marlene”

Rounds Singalong

“Peace is Flowing Like a River” p, 195

“Dona Nobis Pacem” p. 194

Postlude: “Canción Mexteca” and “Valsen Til Mor” 
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 Principles of the Unitarian Universalist 
Association of Congregations

We, the member congregations of the Unitarian Universalist
Association, covenant to affirm and promote: 

• The inherent worth and dignity of every person; 
• Justice, equity and compassion in human relations; 
• Acceptance of one another and encouragement to

spiritual growth in our congregations; 
• A free and responsible search for truth and meaning; 
• The right of conscience and the use of the democratic

process within our congregations and in society at
large; 

• The goal of world community with peace, liberty and
justice for all; 

• Respect for the interdependent web of all existence of
which we are a part.

Next week's service:
“A Talk with Rev. Olympia Brown”
with Rose Stephens

Monday, June 22, 2015
6:30 RE Parents Summit

Tuesday, June 23, 2015
1:30 Prairie Elders meets at Prairie

Saturday, June 27, 2015
10:00 RE Parents Summit

Sunday, June 28, 2015
10:00 Service – “A Talk with Rev. Olympia

Brown”

Saturday, July 4, 2015
9:00 PrairieWOW

Sunday, July 5, 2015
10:00 Service – “Only in America”
5:30 Prairie Men's Group meets

Friday, July 10, 2015
5:00 Board Game Night

Sunday, July 12, 2015
10:00 Service – Rev. Sandra Ingham
11:45 Board meeting

Sunday, July 19, 2015
10:00 Service – “MONDRAGON Spain”
11:45 Humanist Union meets

Sunday, July 26
10:00 Service at Sauk County
10:00 For those staying in Madison, viewing of

this year's Ware Lecture from General
Assembly at Prairie's Meeting House.

Sunday, August 2, 2015
10:00 Service
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Reverend Sandra Ingham, Minister – 608-271-8218
minister@uuprairie.org

Dan Klock, Congregational Administrator – 608-271-8218
admin@uuprairie.org

Holly Tellander, DRE – 608-271-8218
dre@uuprairie.org

Gary Gates, president, gig.gts@gmail.com
Patty Stockdale, vice president, pstockdale@charter.net
Al Nettleton, treasurer, treasurer@uuprairie.org
Anne Urbanski, board secretary, anneu53714@gmail.com
Kathy Converse, finance chair, conversekrtm@gmail.com
Phyllis Long, denominational affairs, plong373@gmail.com
Heidi Hughes and Erin Bosch, membership co-chairs,
hughesha@yahoo.com and hillfarms2002@yahoo.com
Paula Pachciarz and Kent Wenger, religious education co-
chairs, pjpchz@gmail.com and kent_alps@yahoo.com
Jim Lyne and Randy Converse, housing and property co-chairs,
jwlyne@gmail.com and conversekrtm@gmail.com 
Penny Eiler, program chair, pennyeiler@gmail.com
Aileen Nettleton, caring committee, aanett@sbcglobal.net
Molly Plunkett,  social action committee, plunkettma@gmail.com
John (Veera Raju) Eliganti, janitor, janitor@uuprairie.org

Prairie Calendar


